UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting March 4, 1974 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant Dean

Geer; Professors Bingaman, Daniels, Ellis, Goldberg, MacPherson, Muir, Norwood, O'Dowd, Parnall, Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden, Walker; Acting Law Librarian Coleman; Students Milne, Myers;

Visitor Franklin Jones

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following:

Our guest, Franklin Jones, spoke on bills introduced at the last legislative session and their effect on UNM, stressing the merits of good legislative drafting. He answered questions put to him by the faculty.

Dean Hart announced that William Pincus will recommend the CLEPR grant for this law school to his Board of Directors.

In view of recent developments, the faculty voted to reopen the question: To whom should we offer the faculty position? The matter was referred again to the Faculty Appointments Committee. Professor Harry Stumpf is still the faculty's choice as the social science methodologist should the CLEO grant be forthcoming.

The next faculty meeting will be Wednesday at $5:00\ \text{p.m.}$, Conference Room.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary